
THIRTY-SECOND SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME  
Diocesan Theme “The Word of God grew and multiplied.” 

Parish Theme “Though many, we are one body in Christ.” 
 

 

 
Saturday, November 5th 
4:30 p.m. For the repose of the soul of Gilles Gauthier 
by Claude Labbe 
For the repose of the soul of Sean James by the James 
Family 
Sunday, November 6th 
9:00 a.m. For the repose of the souls of Frank & Helen  
Joiner by the Joiner Family 
10:45 a.m. For the intentions of the Parishioners by 
the Pastor 
Tuesday, November 8th 
7:00 p.m.  “You know my needs and you know my 
wants. Please hear my prayer and let my cry come 
unto to you” by Osbourne .L. Hurst 
Wednesday, November 9th  St. Thomas 
9:00 a.m.  For the intentions of Rob Zurwauski and his 
new wife on the occasion of their marriage by the 
James Family 
Thursday, November 10th 
9:00 a.m.  In Thanksgiving by Jim & Jane Munro 
Friday, November 11th 
9:00 a.m.  For the healing intentions of Isaac Berkers 
Saturday, November 12th 
4:30 p.m. For the repose of the soul of Christian John 
deRidder & James Menzies Findlay by the Steele 
Family 
Sunday, November 13th 
9:00 a.m.  For the repose of the soul of Brenda Henke 
by Andre & June Pare 
10:45 a.m. For the intentions of the Parishioners by 
the Pastor 
 

Matthew Holmes,   
Isaac Berkers, 
Beryl Cummings,  
Monica Baker, Florence 
Grant, Paul Beaupre,  
Julie Lefebvre, Eunice 
Chartrand, Micheline Gray,   

Laura M., Shawn English and      
Justin McKenna  

 
_______________________________________________________________ 

YOUR OFFERINGS FOR 
October 30th - $3196.58 

Thank you for your generosity and support 
_____________________________________________________________________ 
 

 
 
GLORY STORIES: Testimonies of participants from the  
Life in the Spirit.  Wednesday, November 9th, 7:30 p.m. 
Parish Hall. 

  

PASTORS CORNER 
 

As we gradually come to the end of the liturgical 

year, we are reminded to pay attention to those 

things that are essential for our salvation and to 

jettison those things that might debar us from seeing 

the face of God. To do this is to act wisely!  

 

The chief concern of today’s liturgy is to help us 

form a truly Christian mentality concerning how we 

ought to live in this passing world so that we will be 

well prepared to enjoy the fullness of life which 

Jesus alone can give. It doesn’t matter how much fun 

or pleasure there is in this world, the fact still 

remains that this world is not our home; we are not 

going to live forever in it! The Lord is the “Director 

and Producer” of our lives, He alone will decide 

when our life-movie is to end. And since we know 

neither the day nor the hour, the wise thing to do is to 

pay attention; to be ready and be prepared always. 

We do this by imitating the example of the saints 

who faithfully followed Christ, the Bridegroom. 

 

I will be remiss if I do not thank each and every one 

of you for your prayers during our pilgrimage to the 

Holy Land. What a trip! It was a dream come true! 

An experience I will always savour and cherish all 

the days of my life. All the sacred spots we visited 

and reading the verses connected with the sites 

personally helped me to achieve the full spiritual 

experience of the gospels. Israel, Jerusalem, the Holy 

land is a place worth visiting! My group and I also 

prayed for you and your intentions while we were 

there. Thank you so very much and especially for 

welcoming Fr. Steve who supplied for me. 

May we always be aware of God’s blessings around 

us. 

 

Fr. Paul 
 
 



November 6, 2011
THIS WEEK AT OUR LADY’S 
Sunday November 6th  - Commissioning of Eucharistic 
Ministers at all Masses 
Tuesday, November 8th – Adult choir practice 7:30 
RCIA 7:30 p.m.  Kitchen, Lectors Workshop 7:30 p.m. 
Hall  
Wednesday, November 9th - Glory Story 7:30 p.m. Hall 
Thursday November 10th - CWL General Meeting 7:00 
p.m. Hall, KOC Executive Meeting 7:30 p.m. Kitchen 
 
NEXT WEEK AT OUR LADY’S 
Tuesday, November 15th – Adult choir practice 7:30 
RCIA 7:30 p.m.  Kitchen 
Wednesday, November 16th – Baptism Preparation 
7:00 p.m. Kitchenl,  Pastoral Care Meeting 7:00 p.m. 
Hall 
Frisday, November 18th – Mother Teresa classes 4MF 
& 1BL attend Mass 
Saturday November 19th – CWL Bazaar after 4:30 p.m. 
Mass 
Sunday, November 20th – CWL Bazaar after both 
Masses 
 
GIFTS & SERVICES WORKSHOPS: 
LECTORS - WORKSHOP: 
Tuesday November 8th at 7:30 p.m. Hall 
 
"CHILDREN’S LITURGY 
Children's Liturgy at the 10:45 mass will be returning 
Sunday, Nov 13th!  Thank you to those who 
volunteered! 
 We would like to remind the parishioners who stay for 
Coffee Sunday after the 9:00am mass that it can be 
difficult to start the children's lesson at 10:45 when it is 
still very noisy in the hall.  We would kindly ask you to 
finish your coffee by that time or visit very quietly.  We 
thank you in advance for your cooperation. 
   
40 DAYS FOR LIFE: Campaign ends with a closing rally 
on Sunday, November 6, beginning with Vespers at St. 
Patrick’s Basilica at 7:00 p.m., presided by Archbishop 
Prendergast. Candlelight procession to Ground Zero 
(Bank & Sparks) for the wrap up. Info: Paul Lauzon 
Campaign Life Coalition (613-729-0379 
  
ST. THOMAS AQUINAS CATHOLIC SCHOOL: 
Nov 11th Remembrance Day Service times?   
This is not a mass, but a liturgy of the word:  
9:45am (Gr. 9, 10, 11) 
1:30pm (Gr. 7, 8, 12) 
 All are welcome and encouraged to attend. 
 
REMEMBRANCE DAY: the office will be closed on 
November 11th, 2011 

 
CATHOLIC WOMEN’S LEAGUE RAFFLE: 
Tickets will be on sale after all masses for the following 
prizes: 
First prize:  Nativity hanging 
Second prize:  Dollhouse 
Third prize:  Wine and cheese basket 
Cost:  .99 cents each 
 
HONDURAS CHILD SPONSORSHIP ANNUAL 
FUNDRAISER   
This annual fundraising campaign for Padre Patricio’s 
mission schools in Honduras will take place in February 
2012. At that time Parishioners who are currently 
sponsoring a child will be asked to make a single 
donation of 250 dollars. Padre Patricio is aware of the 
change in dates and remains grateful for our steadfast 
commitment to the sponsored children attending Santa 
Teresa and Santa Clara schools. If you require more 
information contact Mark Lalonde 
 

50TH INTERNATIONAL EUCHARISTIC CONGRESS, 
DUBLIN, IRELAND, JUNE 2012:  Register for the 
Pilgrimage at Holy Cross, Nov. 21, 6:30 p.m. 
(combined with Parish Faith Formation Program; Rev. 
Bill Burke will speak to the Eucharist & Liturgy; please 
register [613.731.7834]; all are welcome). Info: Fr. 
Jonathan Blake (jsblake@gmail.com). Register for 
pilgrimage: Gail Goshko (613-744-1418). 
 

Number Thirteen: Why “Chalice” and not “Cup”? 
In the Eucharistic Prayers during the consecration, 
where God transforms ordinary bread and wine into 
the Body and Blood of Christ His Son, the priest uses 
the words of Jesus at the Last Supper. In the New Missal 
during the consecration of the wine into the Blood of 
Christ, the priest prays: “Take this all of you and drink 
from it, for this is the chalice of my blood...” Using the 
word “chalice” instead of “cup” helps us remember the 
Cross as well as the Last Supper because we only use 
chalices for Mass, whereas we drink from cups all the 
time in daily life. The Mass is not only the Last Supper – 
a sacred meal – it is also the Offering of Christ on the 
Cross – a sacred Sacrifice. Also “chalice” reminds us 
that we are participating in the Heavenly Banquet 
when we celebrate Mass and not just a festive meal 
shared with our friends at home. The special altar 
vessels we use – the chalice, paten (the plate) and the 
ciborium (the covered dish) - are made of precious 
metals to remind us of the most precious substance 
they contain, the Body, Blood, Soul and Divinity of 
Christ in the Eucharistic Species. 
 

mailto:jsblake@gmail.com

